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VILLAGE OF NEW PALTZ SPRING CLEAN UP

The Village of New Paltz will hold its annual Spring Cleanup from April 8, 2024 through April 19, 2024.
Collection for residents who live on streets north of Main Street will begin on April 8th and end on April 12th.  Collection for residents who live on streets south of Main Street will begin on April 15th and end on April 19th.  
Village trucks will pick up bagged yard waste in biodegradable bags ONLY and brush, wood, no more than 4 tires per household, batteries, small appliances, metal, 2 mattresses per residence and furniture.
The Village will NOT pick up any closed paint cans, tar buckets, closed metal or plastic containers containing any liquids, electronics or any household trash/ garbage.
Bleu Terwilliger, Superintendent of Public Works

Village of New Paltz
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